
ITEM #58

ADDITIONAL MATERIAL 
REGULAR MEETING 

FEBRUARY 7, 2023 

SUBMITTED AT THE REQUEST OF 
Intergovernmental Affairs/ 

Boards Section 



  
INTERGOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS/BOARDS SECTION  
100 S. Andrews Avenue, 8th Floor • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 • 954-357-7575  
 

 
Broward County Board of County Commissioners 

Mark D. Bogen • Lamar P. Fisher • Beam Furr • Steve Geller • Robert McKinzie • Nan H. Rich • Hazelle P. Rogers • Tim Ryan • Michael Udine 
www.broward.org 

 
Page 1 of 1 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  February 6, 2023  
 
TO:  Broward County Board of County Commissioners 
 
THRU: Monica Cepero, County Administrator 
 
FROM: C. Marty Cassini, Manager 
  Intergovernmental Affairs/Boards Section 
 
RE: Item #58 – Regular Meeting February 6, 2023 - 2024 International Cricket 

Council Men’s T20 World Cup at Central Broward Regional Park 
  
 
 
The projected cost of hosting the International Cricket Council Men’s T20 World Cup is 
$23,000,000. Item #58 is an amendment to the State Legislative Program to add support for a 
funding appropriation to encourage the selection of Broward County as the host site for the 
games in the United States. The amount requested will be $3,000,000 to contribute to the costs 
associated with field house, grand stands, playing areas, and equipment improvements.  
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